

Peter A Comensoli

From: Marta Wegan [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, 13 March 2003 8:01 PM
To: Peter A Comensoli
Subject: R: Present Status of Wollongong Diocese Case

Reverend Father Comensoli,

Thank you for your message.

I too have nothing heard or seen about the case of Father Nestor. It could be very good to write to the Prefect (Card. Pompedda) of the Apostolic Signatura, because they are too slow. It is also very appropriate for Bishop Ingham to write directly to the Prefect, not the Secretary, of the Apostolic Signatura. Continue to wait is very dangerous.

Sincerely yours

Martha Wegan

----- Original Message -----

From: Peter A Comensoli <chancellor@chancery.woll.catholic.org.au>
To: 'Wegan Martha' <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2003 2:03 AM
Subject: Present Status of Wollongong Diocese Case

Dear Martha,

I hope that this email finds you well and active.

Today, Bishop Ingham received a letter from the Diocese of Eldoret, Kenya, requesting his approval and advice on whether Fr John Nestor could come to work in that Diocese. This request highlights the difficulty we face in waiting for a response to our case before the Apostolic Signatura.

It is now more than one year since we last made contact, and we have heard nothing from the Apostolic Signatura since we received the decree of suspension. I am wondering if you are able to find out what is the present status of our case and whether there is any likelihood of a decision in the

near future. >

Thank you for your assistance.

Fr Peter Comensoli
 Chancellor